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Monday, April 10, 2017
Regular Session

Item H9

Approval Recommendation of Consultant Selection for GIAMPO
Bicycle and Pedestrian Master Plan

The FY 2017 Unified Planning Work Program (UPWP) includes the work activity for the MPO to a select
consultant to undertake a Bicycle and Pedestrian Master Plan for the Grand Island metropolitan region.
In November 2016, the City of Grand Island released a Request for Qualifications (RFP) to seek a
consultant to provide professional services for performing a Regional Transit Needs Assessment and
Feasibility Study. The City received seven proposals from the following firms — The Clark Enersen
Partners, Felsburg Holt& Ullevig, JEO Consulting Group, Inc., Leo A Daly, RDG Planning & Design, Snyder
& Associates, Inc., and Vireo. RDG Planning & Design was selected through the consultant selection
process. The City is in the final negotiations phase on scope and fee with RDG Planning & Design.

Staff Contact: Allan Zafft, MPO Program Manager
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